
 

   

 

CEA Ref. N03-23 

Date: 10 February 2023 

 

To: Key Executive Officers and Real Estate Salespersons 

 

Dear Sir / Madam, 

 

[NOTICE 03-23] STEPPING DOWN OF COVID-19 COMMUNITY MEASURES 

 

1. On 9 February 2023, the Ministry of Health (MOH) announced that the 

DORSCON level will be adjusted from Yellow to Green and the remaining COVID-19 

community measures will be stepped down, from 13 February 2023 onwards. More 

details can be found here in MOH’s press release.  

 

2. With this announcement, CEA ’s Notice 19-22 dated 10 October 2022 will be 

rescinded on 13 February 2023.  

 

3. CEA would like to express our appreciation to all estate agents and real estate 

salespersons for playing an important part in Singapore’s fight against COVID-19 over 

the last three years. Please remain vigilant as the COVID-19 situation will continue to 

evolve even as we move to an endemic new normal.   

 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

 

KELLY NG 

DEPUTY DIRECTOR (POLICY & PLANNING) 

COUNCIL FOR ESTATE AGENCIES 

https://www.moh.gov.sg/news-highlights/details/singapore-to-exit-acute-phase-of-pandemic

